
Memo 
To: Township Board of Trustees 

From: Chief Wagner 

cc: 

Date: April 9, 2019 

Re: Accept resignation of Andrea McHahan 

Please accept the attached resignation of Andrea McKahan. Andrea did not complete the initial field 
training program for the department. 



To: Director of Safety 
Date: 03/19/2019 
RE: Letter of Resignation 

I have determined it is pointless to  continue the FTO program with NTPD and therefore am 
turning in my notice of resignation. I gave it my absolute best effort and persevered even when 
I could tell the decision had basically been made and the program turned into a documentation 
process rather than a training extension. 

It's my recommendation you do not hire new recruits in the future. 

Sincerely, 

Andrha Mcl<ahan 




